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Sycamore Canyon News 
FOR THE ASSOCIATION 

 
   

   
   

 

 
 

PARK 

Sycamore Canyon is on the 

schedule for a company to come 

measure our existing structure in 

an effort to have parts retrofitted. 

We might have a more colorful 

playground by the end of this 

process! 

POOL 

The pool area (both the pool AND 

hot tub) will be closed January- 

March. 

 

Stay warm! 

LANDSCAPING 

In January, Points West is 

finishing the retention basins in 

Vermillion Sunset/Purple Mesa 

areas. 

The next step is starting minor 

trimming around streets in the 

neighborhood.  

CHILI COOKOFF 

Mild, Medium, or Hot 

Come share your favorite pot! 
 

The Events Committee is planning a first-ever 

chili cook-off. Details are still in the works, but 

the event will be open to the community. 

We can’t wait to see how you all eat chili! 
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HOA Contact information 

Michael Alarcon 

MAlarcon@cadden.com 

520.648.6730 

 

www.SycamoreCanyonTucson.com 

 Sycamore Canyon Tucson 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

HOA know-how 
Sycamore Canyon vs. Pima County 

Sycamore Canyon has received several complaints about 

the landscaping along the paved walking path between 

Camino del Toro and Sahuarita. That part of the path in 

maintained by Pima County. Concerned residents may use 

the SeeClickFix application to request “Vegetation 

Management” along that stretch of path. 

Sycamore Canyon is responsible for maintaining the paved 

path from Camino del Toro south to Copper Ridge 

Elementary.      

CLEANING UP AFTER THE HOLIDAYS 
Recycling opportunities 

 Boy Scout Troop 2020 will be available to pick up your tree on Jan 7th 

and recycle it. There are no fees but donations are welcome. Contact 

Mike Garcia at mikevgarcia@gmail.com to be included. 

 

 The town of Sahuarita is hosting a One Stop Recycle Drop on Jan 14 

from 9am-1pm. Drop off Christmas trees, cooking oil & grease, 

electronics, and appliances at 375 W Sahuarita Center Way. 

 

 The City of Tucson’s TreeCycle program is up and running. You can 

drop off your tree at Purple Heart Park during daylight hours, seven 

days a week. The city grinds the trees and uses them for compost. 

      

Association 

Annual Meeting 

The Sycamore Canyon Board 

will be having an annual 

meeting in the first quarter of 

2023.  

 

Homes will be receiving a 

written notice of the date and 

time.  

 

 

OUR APOLOGIES 
In the management transition of last year, some 

aspects of the neighborhood were put on pause. 

One of those aspects has been the maintenance of 

the 7.5 miles of nature trails around the 

neighborhood. Our manager is currently learning 

how the trails were set up and how the maintenance 

was provided for in the CC&R’s. 

We are aware of the condition of the trails, and are 

making phone calls to learn who is responsible for 

the upkeep of the trails that make Sycamore 

Canyon so gorgeous to wander. 

Thank you for your patience! 

 

https://seeclickfix.com/web_portal/YPmE1nsavqFE5pEWaSSPcppe/report/category/
mailto:mikevgarcia@gmail.com
https://www.sahuaritaparksandrec.org/event-details/one-stop-recycle-drop
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/treecycle

